

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

שגרירותרפובליקתהפיליפינים TEL AVIV

FOR:	To all Applicants for the Special Professional Licensure Board Examination (SPLBE)	FROM:	Philippine Embassy
EMAIL		PAGES:	1 (including this cover)
TEL:		DATE:	14 August 2014
RE:	Policies on Payment and Validation o :Licensure Examination for Teachers	f Examination in Israel	Fees for the 2014

DURGENT PLEASE REPLY FOR INFORMATION PLEASE COMMENT

Dear Sir/Madame:

The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) would like to inform you that to ensure accountability especially on collections of prescribed fees, PRC has coordinated with Land Bank of the Philippines (LBP) officials for the use of their remittance partner for the deposit of the examination fees of the applicants.

Following are the procedures on payment and validation of overseas examination fees shall be observed:

 All conditionally-approved applicants based on the list that shall be forwarded to Philippine Overseas Labor Office (POLO) and posted at the PRC website, and thereafter shall be directed to pay the corresponding examination fees as follows:

Particulars	Amount	
PRC Examination Fee	Forty US Dollars (\$40)	
Land Bank Remittance Charges	Five US Dollars (\$5)	
Total	Forty Five US Dollars (\$45)	

The specified fees exclude any applicable remittance fees that may be charged by the authorized Remittance Partner Office of Land Bank of the Philippines (LBP).

 Applicants are directed to remit their payments to WIC Worldcom Finance Ltd., 107 Levinski St. Tel Aviv, 66052 the authorized Remittance Partner Office of LBP.

4. The examination fees shall be remitted to LBP using the specified account name and account number below:

Beneficiary/Account Name	TREASURER OF THE PHILIPPINES – FOREIGN CURRENCY DEPOSIT- DOLLAR ACCOUNT.		
Account Number	0014-0087-21		
Bank Name	LAND BANK OF THE PHILIPPINES		
Bank Address	LBP INTRAMUROS BRANCH, MANILA le Slips shall clearly show the complete name of		

The Remittance/Transfer Cash Sale Slips shall clearly show the complete name of the applicant as remitter/depositor and the board examination applied for (e.g. JUAN DE LA CRUZ/LET).

For any concerns on the LBP accredited remittance companies and the processing of payment of examination fees, the applicants may contact the following LBP Overseas Representative Officer:

Mr. Richmond Lagrito Contact Details: 052-6407003 Email: rzlagrito@yahoo.com

We also wish to take this opportunity to remind you to submit the required documents to POLO at email address polois 2012@yahoo.com.

Please be guided accordingly.

Sincerely,

BRYAN JESS T. BAGUIO Third Secretary & Vice Consul